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RE: Former Greenebaum Tannery Property, 4763 North 32nd Street, 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin f l rA. ) 'i \ 6 5" <)l7 0 

Dear Mr. Hnat: fh -:- ~s. l."t \ ~blo l q?... 

It was a pleasure speaking with you on June 28, 2004. I had contacted you at the request 
of Bishop Sedgwick Daniels and the Bishop's Creek Community Development Corporation. 

Quarles & Brady is the legal counsel for Bishop's Creek CDC. 

As we discussed, Bishop's Creek CDC is the owner of the above-referenced property, 
having purchased the property on June 1, 2004. 

Please direct any further correspondence or telephone inquiries regarding the property to 
me. My direct phone number is 277-5537, and my e-mail address is gjm@quarles.com. 

Very truiy yours, 

QUARLES & BRADY LLP 

-~1~ 
George J. Marek 

GJM:nag 
cc: Bishop Sedgwick Daniels 
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